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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Caitlin Hasselberger  

Address 
102 Quail Ct 
La Plata, MD 20646 

Phone 
3013679733  

Email 
caitlinflaim@gmail.com 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I believe that masks are hurting our businesses, and our county’s livelihood. Shoppers are taking their business to neighboring 
counties that do not have a mask mandate. There are many people who do not see a benefit to vaccination when you still have to 
wear a mask, so those people will not get vaccinated. Isn’t vaccination the way to stop the spread?! Not a mask. My whole family 
(children included) are fully vaccinated. Why should we have to wear a mask when we have already done our part to stop the 
spread? It seems that those residents who are for a mask mandate, are the people who do not want to get vaccinated. I do not want 
to live the rest of my life wearing a mask, when I have done my part and got the vaccine. It’s not right. It is control and power, and 
the actions of this county have made my husband and I rethink our lives here.  

Upload File(s) 

Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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